From: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD

To: "Fred Holmes"

Cc: Brannon Norton; Rory Gray; "Shane Estep”
Subject: RE: Stakeholder Midstream Final C-141 1RP-4931
Date: Tuesday, April 17, 2018 9:35:00 AM
Attachments: approved_1RP-4931 Final C-141.pdf

Dear Mr. Gray/Mr. Holmes:

For future reference, please remember to date all photo documentation. Thank you for your
compliance.

The available information indicates OPERATOR has met the requirements of 19.15.29 NMAC
and no further corrective action is required. NMOCD considers 1RP-4931 closed. This
determination by the Qil Conservation Division does not relieve Operator of responsibility should
future information indicate a threat to ground water, surface water, human health, or the
environment. Furthermore, it does not relieve Operator of responsibility for compliance with any
federal, state, or local laws and/or regulations.

Thanks,

Olivia Yu

Environmental Specialist
NMOCD, District |
Olivia.yu@state.nm.us
575-393-6161 x113

OCD approval does not relieve the operator of liability should their operations fail to adequately
investigate and remediate contamination that may pose a threat to ground water, surface water,
human health or the environment. In addition, OCD approval does not relieve the operator of
responsibility for compliance with any other federal, state, local laws and/or regulations.

From: Fred Holmes <fred@etechenv.com>

Sent: Wednesday, April 11, 2018 1:07 PM

To: Yu, Olivia, EMNRD <Olivia.Yu@state.nm.us>

Cc: Brannon Norton <Brannon.Norton@flatrockenergy.net>; Rory Gray
<rgray@stakeholderms.com>; 'Shane Estep' <shane@etechenv.com>
Subject: Stakeholder Midstream Final C-141 1RP-4931

Olivia:

Please find attached the final C-141 for the Stakeholder Midstream release 1RP-4931. Also attached
are closure photos.
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| wish to thank you for all or your assistance on this project. Should you have any questions, please
contact me via this email or at 432-631-3757 if you wish to speak with me in person.

Respectfully,

Fred Holmes

Etech Environmental & Safety Solutions, Inc.
P.O. Box 62228

Midland, Texas 79711

Phone: 432-563-2200

Fax: 432-563-2213

E-mail: fred@etechenv.com

CONFIDENTIAL

This e-mail message, including any attachments, is intended solely for the individual(s) named above.
It contains confidential and/or proprietary information. If you are not the intended recipient, please
do not read, copy or distribute it or any information it contains. Please immediately notify the
sender by return mail and delete it.
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